
SAT School Day 11th Graders: 

On Wednesday, March 3rd, Cypress Bay

High School will administer the SAT to

11th graders on campus.

One day can make a World of a Difference

Any Junior who wishes to opt out can
disregard their SAT room assignment

and will resume their regular
scheduled day.  Students will

participate in grade specific Canvas
courses with an assigned teacher.

Please visit Cypressbayhigh.com for more information & to access the

early Dismissal student form for March 3rd.  

All Juniors have been
pre-registered and
NO further action is

needed to participate.   

Room numbers will
be sent via email



SAT School Day 11th Graders: 
One day can make a World of a Difference

For all 9th, 10th & 12th graders 
(on campus and at home) this will be

a regular school day.  On campus
learners will report to an assigned
classroom.  All students not taking

the SAT will participate in grade
specific Canvas courses with an

assigned teacher. 

Please visit Cypressbayhigh.com for more information & to access the

early Dismissal student form for March 3rd.  


